
From: "Jon Jackett" <jonj@milcom.com.au> Sent: 10/03/2007 11:34:15 PM To: <pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> Subject: Development Application Enquiry: R0001/05  To Whom it May  Concern I have been looking  at the website re the Proposed subdivision at No. 4-8 Forest Road, Warriewood  (No. R0001/05) and I only have one comment to offer. I live in Macpherson  Street and note that there is a high school in Forest Road where there is a  congestion of traffic in the mornings/afternoons so my main concern is the  increase of cars on Forest Road..  Is there going to be any other way  of entering this subdivision as I think Forest Road is too narrow to take all  the extra traffic. Regards Jo  Jackett111 Macpherson  StreetWarriewood.   NSW  2102    ______________________________________________________________________This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com 


